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Memo 
To: Planning Commission 

From: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director 

Date: February 25, 2021 

Re: TNT Fireworks tent at Meijer 

  

On your agenda for this month’s meeting is the annual approval needed for the TNT Fireworks 
sales tent in the parking lot at Meijer later this year. Unlike previous years, TNT is not applying 
for a similar tent at Wal*Mart. I do not know whether or not another fireworks vendor may 
request the use of that space later this spring. 

As most of you know, TNT has been selling fireworks seasonally in Charlotte for many years 
now. To date, the City has not encountered any serious or significant issues with the sales in 
this location. 

I have included a Planning Commission Resolution with the necessary findings you must 
make to approve this Temporary Use.  

As usual, I believe a representative from TNT will participate in our meeting if you have any 
questions or concerns about this. 












